
 

Firearm Sales Policy 

March 16, 2018 

Kroger’s Fred Meyer division announced its business decision on March 16, 2018 to exit the firearms and 
ammunition category. Those products were sold only at Fred Meyer stores in Alaska, Idaho, Oregon and 
Washington, and represented $7 million in annual revenue – about 0.006% of Kroger’s annual sales. 
Fred Meyer is quickly working to responsibly phase out sales of firearms and ammunition. 

 



Updated September 2018 

The Kroger Family of Companies 

 Firearms Sales Policy 

 

Kroger’s Fred Meyer Division no longer sells firearms or ammunition. These products 

were sold only at Fred Meyer stores in Alaska, Idaho, Oregon and Washington. Through 

Restock Kroger, we are Redefining the Grocery Customer Experience and food is at the 

center of our vision. 
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